T H E J O E B ARNMHART FOUMNMDATION

September 19, 2005

Linda ©O'Connell

Finance Director

Beeville Independent School District
2400 North St. Mary's Street
Beeville, Texas 78102

Dear Ms. 0'"Connell:

The Joe Barnhart Foundation trustees are pleased to
enclose $3,300 to fund PSAT tests for A. C. Jones High
School students, as proposed by Kathryn Belcher. Please
expedite funding.

Sincerely,
Maggie Price

cc: Kathryn Belcher
Dr. John HardwickL//
Nancy Jones
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September 1%, 2005

Linda 0'Connell

Finance Director

Beeville Independent School District
2400 MNorth &t. Mary's Street
Beeville, Texas 78102

Dear Ms. O'Connell:

We are pleased to enclose $6,000 for the Moreno Junior
High School educational Big Bend area field trip, as
outlined in Mrs. Blankenship's proposal. From past
reports, it is evident that this trip provides valuable

experiences, information and lifelong impressions for
the students.

Sincerely,

Maggie Price
cc: Jean Blankenship

Darlene Conoly
Dr. John Hardwick el
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September 20, 2005

Re: Ethics Program

Nancy Jones
Assistant Superintendent

Curriculum and Instructiocn
Beeville Independent School District
2400 North 5t. Mary's Street
Beeville, Texas 78102

Dear MNancy:

As you know, we are very interested in promoting ethics
issues as a part of the educational system. It is good
to learn that BISD already has such a wviable program in
place, and we are pleased to contribute to that program.
Our $10,000 is enclosed for training additional staff.

With all good wishes for success in all you do,

Maggie Price

cc: Dr. John H ardwick ufff
Jeff Latcham
Jean Blankenship
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September 28, 2005

Teresa G. Garcia

A. C. Jones High School
1202 North Adams
Beeville, Texas 78102

Dear Ms. Garcia:

The Joe Barnhart Foundation trustees have approved your
proposal that we fund 510,000 for the A. C. Jones Cuerna-
vaca Spanish studies program again this summer. We are
pleased to participate in this waluable educational oppor-
tunity for your students and wish you continued success.

Please let me know when we should send funding.

Sincerely,

Maggie Price
cc: Dr. John Hardwick.//

Nancy Jones
Roger McAdoo
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